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The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on June 23, 2020 to 

review CB-042-2020.  As proposed CB-042-2020 is an interproject transfer of appropriations to provide 

funding for a Clinical Heath Facility. The $20,000,000 for this new project is being taken from the 

Driver Training Facility and Gun Range complex. CB-042-2020 will amend the FY 2021 to 2026 

Approved Capital Improvement Program with regard to expenditures and financing beyond the budget 

year. 

 

Stanley Earley, Director, Office of Management and Budget, provided an overview of the proposed 

project. 

 

The Office of Audits and Investigations reports that CB-042-2020 should not have an adverse fiscal 

impact on the County. 

 

It was also suggested that the County Council receive periodic reports on the progress of the new facility 

and the various programs proposed for the facility. 

 

After discussion the Prince George’s County Council sitting as the Committee of the Whole voted CB-

042-2020 out favorable, 11-0.  
 


